Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1100

Trunkline: (+632) 929-6626 / 929-6635 / 929-4028 / 929-4028
E-mail: web@denr.gov.ph / Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM
FOR : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
CAR, NCR, CALABARZON, MIMAROPA, Regions 1-12, CARAGA
FROM : THE OIC, DIRECTOR
Policy and Planning Service
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR LIST OF P/P/As INCLUDED IN THE REGIONAL
DEVELOPMENT INVESTMENT PLAN (RDIP)
DATE : 2 i MAY 2024

This has reference to the updating of the 2017-2022 Public Investment Programs (PIP) in
the National Economic and Development Authority (NEDA) Public Investment Program Online
(PIPOL) System.

The 2017-2022 Public Investment Program (PIP) contains the list of priority PPAs t being
implemented by the National Government Agencies (NGAs). The main purpose of the updating is to
synchronize the PIP, as a programming document with the FY 2022 National Expenditure Program
(NEP).

In order to ensure that all P/P/As being implemented are included in the PIP, may we
request for a copy of your Region’s list of P/P/As that are included in the Regional Development
Investment Program (RDIP) and endorsed by the Regional Development Council (RDC) that
contribute to the sector/subsector outcomes and outputs in the updated 2017-2022 Philippine
Development Plan and Results Matrix. Please email your submission to ppdppso@yahoo.com or
amleyga@denr.gov.ph on or before 31 May 2021.

For your consideration and appropriate action, please.

-

MELINDA C. EZAPISTRANO
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#SaveManilaBay



